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A meeting of the Board was called to order by the President Cliff Mueller at 7:48 p.m.  

Also present for the meeting Bonita Hutcheson, Roger Rowland, Rowena Yarbrough, Bill Carter, 
Maggie Mueller, Jean Moore, and Eddie Kanoza, came to put the booklets together..   

Mayor Mary Carter, Councilwoman Chanelle Beacham were also present.  
 
Minutes:  The minutes of August 23, 2004 were tabled for reading at the next meeting. 
 
Treasurer Report:  Roger Rowland reported that there was $15,865.39 in the accounts, 

see Exhibit A.   The treasurer’s report was accepted. 
 
Correspondence:  Mr. Mueller met with Mr. Svigel, who still has the two log cabins he is 

willing to give us.  One of these buildings was an addition to the Petersburg Hotel, and the other 
is part of Judge Bean’s house.  A site is needed to relocate them.  Discussion was held on the 
purchase of a lot by Bear Creek, or land at the corner of Santa Fe and Oxford owned by the City.  
Both had problems of security, and access.   

A suggestion was made to move them to the corner of South Federal and Oxford, in front 
of the City Hall.  This land is owned by the Sheridan School Board, and the use would need to be 
approved by them.  The students would benefit from this good historical information. 

We should pursue the possibility on properties available to move the buildings.  Other 
school property was suggested as well 

The consensus was that we are interested and want to explore this further. 
 
Parade:  The Mayor and Council will ride on the Mile High Hook and Ladder Fire Truck in 

the Parade. 
 
Sponsorship Requested:  Mayor Carter asked that the Sheridan Historical Society 

sponsor a get-togethers for voters and speakers to discuss the ballot issue for Sheridan, and the 
Sheridan School District.  Refreshments will be served, and the speakers will be provided. 

Bill Carter moved that the Society sponsor these sessions, seconded by Roger Rowland 
and carried. 
 

Meeting:  The next meeting is set for October 25, 2004. No meeting scheduled in 
September. 
 

Adjournment:  There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 8:25 p.m. 


